
We’re helping the
Redwood Empire
Food Bank
Spread the Love
by collecting
peanut butter!
Throughout February, the food bank is
asking the community to specifically
contribute peanut butter for our
neighbors in need. They’re on a
mission to collect 20,000 jars by the
end of the month. Let’s help them!


